
From: Holly Erdman
To: Rachael Stevie (CD)
Subject: RE: BL-21-00024 Curtis - Notice of Application
Date: Thursday, October 21, 2021 3:36:35 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Rachael,
 
Public health has reviewed this project and has no comments or concerns with the proposed
boundary line adjustment.
 
Thank you,
 
Holly Erdman
 

From: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2021 3:23 PM
To: Holly Erdman <Holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: FW: BL-21-00024 Curtis - Notice of Application
 
 
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 

From: Rachael Stevie (CD) 
Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 4:28 PM
To: Ryan McAllister <ryan.mcallister@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Candie Leader
<candie.leader@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Holly Erdman <holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Jesse Cox
<jesse.cox@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: BL-21-00024 Curtis - Notice of Application
 
Good afternoon,
 
Please review the following Boundary Line Adjustment application: BL-21-00024.  Any comments
need to be submitted by 5pm on October 20, 2021.  Please let me know if there are any questions.
 
Internal Link: BL-21-00024 Curtis
 
External access:  The submitted application and related filed documents may be examined by
external agencies and the public on the CDS website https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/land-
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